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PHILIPPINE PORTS
—=—2Z AUTHORITY

PMO General Santos Makar Wharf, Labangal, General Santos City, P.O. Box 53
Telephone No. (083) 552-4484 Fax (083) 552-4440
Email Address: ppa_gensan@yahoo.com

June 10, 2016

MS. ROSELLE R. CUDAL
Pendatun Avenue, Barangay Dadiangas North
General Santos City

SUBJECT : NOTICE TO PROCEED
Dear Ms. Cudal:

The attached Contract having been approved, notice is hereby given to your
corporation that the delivery of goods and services may proceed for the
project Supply, Installation and Commissioning of Airconditioning Units for
the One Stop Shop (OSS) and Passenger Terminal Building at Transit Shed
No. 1 of the Port Management Office-SOCSARGEN, Philippine Ports
Authority, Makar Wharf, General Santos City.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services
under the terms and conditions of the Contract and in accordance with
Republic Act No. 9184 and its Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations.

Please Acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both

copies in the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to
this Office.

Very truly yours,

LUIS A. CUISON
Port Manager

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on:

Name of Representative of the Bidder:

Authorized Signature:





